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October 25, 2000

Dr. Roger B. Marks
NIST
325 Broadway, MC 813 00
Boulder, CO 80303 USA

Dear Dr. Marks:

Thank you for your letter dated October 19, 2000 regarding your requests for comments
on the two documents IEEE 802.16.1-00/01r4 and IEEE 802.16.2-00/01r9, dealing with
the Air Interface for Fixed Broadband Wireless Access System and Recommended
Practice on Coexistence of Broadband Wireless Access Systems respectively.

We have reviewed the above noted documents and have submitted comments for your
consideration. The comments were submitted to you and Task Group 2 Co-Chair Mr.
Andy McGregor on October 3, 2000 and re-submitted through the IEEE 802.16 reflector
site on October 19, 2000.

1 would like to congratulate you on your success in obtaining international participation
and consensus in developing industry standards for fixed broadband wireless access
systems. We thank you for the opportunity to have our staff members act as observers
and contribute to the development of the documents.

In closing, I wish you success in the finalization of the documents.

Sincerely,

Dr. Veena Rawat
Deputy Director General
Spectrum Engineering Branch
Industry Canada


